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October 12, 2015 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

AVENUE H SHOOTING 
 
Baton Rouge Police Detectives are investigating a shooting that occurred early this 
morning around 2:00am in the 10000 block of Avenue H.  Police located a 24 year old 
male victim near the corner of Avenue H and Woodcock Street suffering from multiple 
gunshot wounds. 
 
The victim was transported to a local hospital where he succumbed to his injuries.  
There are no motives or suspects at this time. 
 
Anyone with any information is urged to contact the Violent Crimes Unit at 389-4869 or 
Crime Stoppers at 344-7867. 
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